

Dear Guests:

Thank you so much for sailing with us in the beautiful Mediterranean this year. We hope you are enjoying a magical cruise.

Please be advised that due to port regulations specific to the port of Civitavecchia: All Guests, including minors will be required to carry their passports ashore.

For those Guests venturing into Rome, whether it's on your own or through one of our Port Adventures, we want to let you know that with the growth in popularity of Pope Francis Rome is experiencing a greater number of visitors. At times, this may cause congestion and delays at popular venues, changes in parking and drop-off locations, longer walks, and the possible closure of St. Peter's Basilica.

In addition, the popular Spanish Steps are currently undergoing a restoration project that is projected to continue throughout the summer. Guests may still visit this iconic landmark; however you will see signs of the restoration taking place including scaffolding and clear panels obstructing the stairs.

If you're taking one of our Port Adventures, please be assured that the tour guides will make every effort to keep your experience as seamless as possible with the help of a local operations team working behind-the scenes.

Even with the large number of visitors, we trust that all of our Guests will still have an extraordinary time in Rome and the Vatican City.

We thank you so much for your kind patience and understanding.

Sincerely, Cast & Crew Disney Cruise Line